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CELEBRATIONS 

This term we will be celebrating:  

Pancake day; Mother’s Day; 
Ramadan; World Book Day 

FEES 

Fees are payable on a weekly basis 
either by cash within the setting 

OR on our website.  

If paying by PayPal, please use 
your child’s name as a reference. 

www.victoriaparknursery.com 

WORLD BOOK DAY 

This is being held on the 6th of March. 
Children can dress up that week as 

their favourite book character.  

TERM DATES 

Term 4 – 24th February to 4th 
April  

Parents evening – 2nd April 5-
7pm 

Easter holidays – 7th to 21st 
April 

Term 5 - 22nd April to 23rd May 

DROP OFF/PICK UP SYSTEM 

 Following a review of our security 
systems, we have decided to make 
these transition times easier and 

calmer. So, from now on children & 
parents will line up at the gate and 
the children will enter the nursery 
one at a time. This will be the same 

for collections.  

If you wish to speak to a staff 
member, please inform us and we 

can arrange this. 

Parents are not allowed to operate 
the gate! Please discourage you 

child from opening the gate via the 
green button. 

BABY WIPES 

If your child is in 
nappies, please make 
sure you provide baby 
wipes and nappy cream 

in the bag too. 

SUITABLE CLOTHING AND 
FOOTWEAR 

Please send your child to nursery in 
warm, waterproof coats, clothing, and 

suitable footwear now that the 
weather is colder and wetter.  

We do still access the outside area in 
the colder months unless it is 
torrential weather conditions. 

LABELLING 

Please make sure you clearly label 
your child’s coat, bag, lunchbox, 
snack pot, drink bottle and hats. 

BAGS 

Can you please send your child’s spare 
clothes/nappies and wipes etc in the 

drawstring bag that we provided.  

We do not have room for large 
rucksacks! 

SNACK 

We have noticed a decline in snack 
that is being provided for the 

children.  

We ask you provide a piece of fruit 
in a clearly named pot. Snack is only 
for a morning session. If your child 

is here all day, they will need a 
packed lunch. Please make sure that 
you cut grapes lengthways and take 

stones out of cherries.  

Biscuits and chocolate are not a 
healthy option. 

STAFF TRAINING 

This term Jo is attending Briefing 
and Networking sessions and 

Forging Family Partnership training. 

Julie & Ann are updating their 
Child Protection training. 

Julie, Jackie, Sarah, Nicole, and 
Lisa are attending Sensory Circuit 

training. 

Jo and Ann are attending SEN 
update training.  

THANK YOU 

A huge thank you to all the 
parents and children who 

attended our Christmas craft 
morning back in December. We 
raised £42 through the raffle. 

We have used this money to 
purchase a friendship bench for 

the garden.  

SICK CHILDREN 

If your child has needed Calpol before coming 
to nursery, it means they are not well enough to 

attend. Sickness & diarrhoea bugs require a 
clear 48 hours before they can return. If 

children require antibiotic, they cannot return 
for the first 48 hours. 


